
 

 

 
 
Contracts & Purchasing Services 

    1028 West Sixth Street 
Moscow, Idaho 83844-2006 

    208-885-6123 
         juliam@uidaho.edu 
 
Date:     May 10, 2024 
 
To: All Interested Proposers 
 
From: Julia R. McIlroy, Director 
 
Subject: Request for Proposals No. 24-10M ~ University Strategic Plan 
 
 
This letter will serve as Addendum Number One to the above referenced Request for 
Proposals.  The following change has been made:   
 
Proposals are due by May 23, 2024 via email to juliam@uidaho.edu  
 
All other specifications, terms and conditions of the RFP remain the same.   
 
Please include this acknowledgment with your proposal. 
 
If you have additional questions, please e-mail juliam@uidaho.edu. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the University of Idaho. 
 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
Company  
 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
Signature 
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